
Review of the State’s Public Health Guidance
Recorded webinar on the Review of the State's Public Health Guidance with State
Superintendent of Public Instruction Tony Thurmond from the California Department of
Education.

This video is 52 minutes and 48 seconds in length. https://youtu.be/9QvifexJW6o

https://youtu.be/9QvifexJW6o

